The meeting opened at 7:40 P.M., with Byron Butterfield, Chairman presiding. Present Ralph Little, Eleanor Lane, Howard Humphry, Mildred Dudley and our guests Mr. Theodore Hardwick and Mr. Robert Morrill.

It was suggested that the Antrim Improvement Association be eliminated – fundamental idea is to have all organizations combine their efforts toward more progressive projects. It was suggested that those who are now members of the Antrim Improvement Association join the Chamber of Commerce and work with them.

Each agreed to talk with their own organizations.

Mr. Little agreed to talk with the Chairman of the various committees and arrange a meeting in the near future.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P. M.

Miedred Sudley Secretary